
Kraus, Julie (CI-StPaul) 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

N Punjani <npunjani@hotmail.com> 
Tuesday, July 10, 2018 4:43 PM 
Kraus, Julie (C\-StPaul) 
Re: Super Day (2525-7th Street West) - Request for a public hearing 

Julie, 

Yes, I'm admitting the violation, and I want to attend the public hearing to get some break in penalty. Please 
schedule me. 

Thanks 

From: Kraus, Julie (CI-StPaul) <julie.kraus@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 10, 2018 1:14:38 PM 
To: npunjani@hotmail.com 
Cc: Kraus, Julie (CI-StPaul); Skarda, Therese (CI-StPaul); Hudak, Eric (CI-StPaul) 
Subject: Super Day (2525-7th Street West) - Request for a public hearing 

Mr. Punjani: 

Based on our telephone conversation this afternoon, I understand that you are admitting to the violations outlined in 
the Notice of Violation sent to you on June 29, 2018 and you wish to choose option #3 and have a public hearing before 
City Council to contest the $500.00 penalty. 

Please confirm this is how you want to proceed and I will start work on scheduling a public hearing. 

Thank you. 

Julie Kraus 
City Attorney's Office 
400 City Hall & Court House 
15 W. Kellogg Boulevard 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
(651)266-8776 

Julie.kra us@ci.st pa ul.mn.us 
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